
  

 

  

 

GUEST ADVISORY 

 

WEATHER ALERT 
CARNIVAL VALOR – SEPTEMBER 12, 2024 

  

      
 
September 10, 2024 
  
 
Dear Carnival Valor Guest, 
 
Our Fleet Operations Center is actively monitoring Tropical Storm Francine, moving in a north-
easterly direction across the Gulf of Mexico. Although forecasts can change, based on the current 
track, the storm is expected to impact Louisiana tomorrow, Wednesday, September 11.   
 
We will continue to monitor the forecasts and provide timely updates. In the meantime, to stay up 
to date on our operational plans, please sign up for our text alert service by texting CCL1 to 
CRUISE (278473).  
 
We will be in touch by 2:00 PM, tomorrow, Wednesday, September 11. 
  
Thanks for your understanding. 
  
 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Colleen Oliverio 
VP, Guest Services - Contact Centers 
  

 


